Hello Sisters and Brothers
[bookmark: _GoBack]
  

Please see the message below from Brother Lamont Brooks, Clerk Division Director.

  

The Retail Customer Experience (RCE), formerly known as Mystery Shopper Program is suspended at least through the month of April.
Additionally, discussion took place, and a reply is anticipated regarding window transactions conducted in a manner in compliance with social distancing, as well as credit only transactions. We will promptly disseminate further information on the subject.  
As always, please feel free to contact us with any questions.

  

Be safe. Be well.  

In solidarity,

  

Pete Coradi
